Stacx Radford

From: Stacy Radford

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 11:18 AM

To: Stacy Radford

Subject: FW: Noble Hill Road, Uncasville (Parcel ID: 061-002-000)

From: Jeff Phillips <jeff.phillips8733@icloud.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 6:33 PM

To: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Kyle Haubert <khaubert@claengineers.com>; Bob Russo <brusso@claengineers.com>; Brian.Golembiewski@ct.gov;
Michael Carey <mcarey@sswhbgg.com>; Jana.L.Jacobson@usace.army.mil; Meredith Badalucca
<mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Subject: Re: Noble Hill Road, Uncasville (Parcel ID: 061-002-000)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from my iPhone
As promised. Area has been wood chipped and | met with and hired Mr James Sipperly as my soil scientist. See you on
Thursday.

Thank you

Jeff Phillips



